
 

 

 

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

ROY COOPER  J. ERIC BOYETTE 
GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 
 

Mailing Address: 

NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

CONTRACT STANDARDS AND DEVELOPMENT 
1591 MAIL SERVICE CENTER 

RALEIGH, NC  27699-1591 

Telephone: (919) 707-6900 

Fax: (919) 250-4127 

Customer Service:  1-877-368-4968 
 

Website: www.ncdot.gov 

Location: 

1020 BIRCH RIDGE DR. 

RALEIGH, NC 27610 
 

 

 

 
October 28, 2021 

 

 

                       NOTIFICATION OF REJECTION              
  

WBS # 41162.3.1 

Contract # C204182 

Dare County 

TIP# R-5014 

 

SR-1217 (COLINGTON RD) FROM DEAD END       TO US-158(CROATAN HWY) IN 
KILL DEVIL HILLS. 
 

BRANCH CIVIL, INC.  
442 RUTHERFORD AVE, NE 

ROANOKE, VA 24016      

 

October 19, 2021 Letting  
 

To whom it may concern: 

 

This is to advise that the Secretary of Transportation has rejected all bids on the subject project. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

      Ronald E. Davenport, PE 

      Contract Officer 

 

RED/las 

 

cc: Ms. Amy Clawson 

 Ms. Michelle H. Gaddy, PE 

 Mr. Majed  Al-Ghandour, PE 

 Mr. Sterling Baker, PE 

 Mr. Brandon Tatam 

 Mr. Benny Sloan 

File  

http://www.ncdot.gov/


 

 

 

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

ROY COOPER  J. ERIC BOYETTE 
GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 
 

Mailing Address: 

NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

CONTRACT STANDARDS AND DEVELOPMENT 
1591 MAIL SERVICE CENTER 

RALEIGH, NC  27699-1591 

Telephone: (919) 707-6900 

Fax: (919) 250-4127 

Customer Service:  1-877-368-4968 
 

Website: www.ncdot.gov 

Location: 

1020 BIRCH RIDGE DR. 

RALEIGH, NC 27610 
 

 

 

 
October 28, 2021 

 

 

                       NOTIFICATION OF REJECTION              
  

WBS # 41162.3.1 

Contract # C204182 

Dare County 

TIP# R-5014 

 

SR-1217 (COLINGTON RD) FROM DEAD END       TO US-158(CROATAN HWY) IN 
KILL DEVIL HILLS. 
 

FSC II LLC DBA FRED SMITH COMPANY 

701 CORPORATE CENTER DRIVE 

RALEIGH, NC 27607           

 

October 19, 2021 Letting  
 

To whom it may concern: 

 

This is to advise that the Secretary of Transportation has rejected all bids on the subject project. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

      Ronald E. Davenport, PE 

      Contract Officer 

 

RED/las 

 

cc: Ms. Amy Clawson 

 Ms. Michelle H. Gaddy, PE 

 Mr. Majed  Al-Ghandour, PE 

 Mr. Sterling Baker, PE 

 Mr. Brandon Tatam 

 Mr. Benny Sloan 

File  

http://www.ncdot.gov/



